
 

 

April 7, 2022 
 
To: Regional Vice-Presidents 

Branches & Facilities 

 

Communications Officer – National Office 
 

CATCA is pleased to announce that Israel Mbouyi has joined the National Office staff as our new 
Communications Officer. Israel has extensive communication and social media marketing 
experience working in both the private and public sectors. He describes himself as being good 
at combining art and data while being creative, analytical, and effectively communicating a 
business, brand, and organization's vision.  
 
Israel can be contacted via email at israel@catca.ca. We are excited to have him join the 
Association as our Communications Officer. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nick von Schoenberg      Scott Loder 
Interim President      Executive-Vice President 
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